
._ . _ _ -

July 14,1986

Distribution
Docket No. 50-366 dDesketMle- ACRS (10)

NRC PDR N. Thompson
Local PDR R. Bernero
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GRivenbark
Mr. J. T. Beckham, Jr. 0GC
Vice President, Nuclear Generation EJordan
Georgia Power Company BGrimes
P. O. Box 4545 JPartlow
Atlanta, Georgia 30302 SNorris r

Plant File
Dear Mr. Beckham:

We are reviewing your April 4,1986 submittal concerning deletion of the
Technical Specification (TS) requirements for monitoring the settlement of
Hatch Unit 2 structures. This April 4,1986 submittal supplerrents your
September 27,.1982 request for deletion of these TSs. In order to complete our
review we need the additional information described in the enclosure. You are
requested to provide a written response, submitting the requested information
within 45 days of receipt of this letter.

The reporting and recordkeeping requirements of this letter. affect fewer than
ten respondents; therefore, OMB clearance is not required under P.L. 96-511.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

George W. Rivenbark, Project Manager
BWR Project Directorate #2
Division of BWR Licensing

Enclosure:
Request for Additional

Information

cc: See next page
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